
 
 
 
 

 

Water Services Customer Notice 
 

This letter is to inform you of upcoming maintenance work to the drinking water distribution system in 
your community on Monday April 7, 2025. Residents may experience a temporary water service 
outage during this work.  
 
Please see reverse for a map of the affected area. 
 
 
On the day that work begins, a crew member will alert you to the work by visiting your 
residence. If you are not home, they will leave a notice on your front door. 
 
As you may experience a temporary water outage while work is underway, we recommend you keep 
an emergency supply of water on hand to ensure you have sufficient water for drinking, cooking, and 
flushing. You can learn about preparing your 72-hour emergency preparedness kit by visiting 
www.calgary.ca/emergencies/preparedness/72-hour-kit.  
 
Please note: 

 Safety fences will be erected to ensure the safety of residents, cyclists, and pedestrians. 
Please do not move or remove them. 

 Temporary traffic detours and parking bans may be required. Please follow all signage.  

 There will be increased noise and construction traffic related to heavy equipment operations 
during work hours (6:00am – 9:00pm). 

 
 

Thank you 
We are committed to providing Calgarians with safe and reliable water.  
We apologize for any inconvenience this work may cause and thank you in advance for your patience.  
 

 
If you have questions please visit calgary.ca/311 or call 311. 
Updates will be posted to calgary.ca/wateroutages when work begins.  
 
 calgary.ca/wateroutages 
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